
Requests for Information Pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act
The District has received and processed the following requests for information:

1. Miranda Becker, responded 09.23.2024
2. Miranda Becker, responded 09.23.2024
3. Miranda Becker, responded 09.23.2024
4. Kristi Orrick, responded 10.07.2024
5. Justin Cunningham, GETZIPBUFFALO, responded 10.15.2024


